
  

 January 7, 2022 

 

Dear Seaford Families, Faculty and Staff, 

 

    I hope that you and your families are well. It is well publicized in the news that there has been 

a surge in positive COVID cases. Our current data reflects this increase. Since the last letter dated 

December 21, 2021, there have been 225 COVID cases. 

 
Building Student/Employee 
Harbor Elementary 36 Students / 13 Employees   
Manor Elementary 19 Students / 15 Employees 
Middle School   41 Students / 10 Employees 
High School   61 Students / 30 Employees 

 

Individuals receiving a positive test result are required to isolate for ten days as per the 

Department of Health guidelines. These people will not be permitted to return to school until we 

receive a letter from the Department of Health and/or medical documentation clearing them to 

return to school. If a student or an employee tests positive for COVID-19, please send 

immediate email notification to your building principal and Lorraine Burke: 

lburke@seaford.k12.ny.us.  

      

     Also, please note that it is vital that if a student or an employee is not feeling well or believes 

to be a close contact to someone who has tested positive, that he/she must remain at home.  

 

    Thank you for your commitment to our students.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

      Adele V. Pecora 
      Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 

      Superintendent of Schools 

       AVP:ts 
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